

December 15, 2016

**Board of Trustees** 

Officers President Jeff Forster

Vice President Gail P. Steinel

Secretary Shelby Klein, LSW

> Treasurer Paula M. Star

**Immediate Past President** Susan O'Dwyer

Trustees

Miriam Batkin, MBA Nancy R. Corcoran-Davidoff James F. Dronzek, Esq. Desirae Marie Harden Hon. Rose M. Heck William P. McInerney, Esq. Kimberly Moussavian Cynthia A. Myer Flora W. Perskie, MPA Paul K. Yoon, Esq.

Staff

**Executive Director** Julye Myner, Ph.D.

Associate **Executive Director** Lillian E. Corcoran, MA, LPC, CSW, DVS

Director of Development Jean Kirch

Matthew Janis Selip & Stylianou, LLP 10 Forest Avenue, Sute 300 Paramus, NJ 07653

Dear Staff,

The merriments of the season, the winter celebrations and the mark of a new year are a wondrous time and opportunity for sharing and being with friends and family... it can often also be a very difficult time for our clients.

Your thoughtfulness and donation of adult clothing, accessories, toiletries and children's clothing, children's toys and baby formula will make a significant difference to our families, here at Center for Hope and Safety. Your generosity will bring excitement, smiles, some tears of joy and fun to all of them and for this, we thank you.

Please know that we are aware that there are many organizations in need of holiday donations, and thus we are truly grateful that you chose to support our women and children this holiday season. Thank you for your compassion and commitment to helping those affected by domestic violence.

On behalf of Center for Hope and Safety, we wish you and your family a very happy, healthy, safe and prosperous 2017!

Sincerely,

Sarah Kaufman

Careng about our clients

Marta Levy Julye Myner